MRC de
BONAVENTURE

Do you want to develop a cultural project?
It's time to submit your financial aid applications

New-Carlisle- March 9, 2023 - The MRC of Bonaventure, in extending its cultural
policy and implementation of its action plan, announces the launch of its call for
cultural projects for spring 2023.

This call addresses several goals of the action plan, including:

- Making culture more accessible;

- Fostering the presence of culture in the lives of children and youth;
- Protecting and enhancing heritage;

- Promoting cultural presence throughout the territory.

Financial assistance granted by the MRC could reach up to 75 % of the total
eligible expenses, for a maximum contribution, per project, of $ 12,000.

Project applications can be submitted until April 28, 2023, while the realization of
these projects must be completed by March 31, 2024.

Eligible applicants include municipalities within the MRC of Bonaventure, the
Gesgapegiag Band Council, organizations, professional artists and those in the
process of becoming professional, and residents, that have relevant cultural
activities taking place within the MRC of Bonaventure.

To submit a request, we invite you to visit the MRC website at the following
address: https://mrcbonaventure.com/culture, you will find all the documents
necessary for the presentation of a project.

For more information or to present a project, you can contact
Natalie Martin, cultural development officer

Courriel : culture@mrcbonaventure.com
Téléphone : 418 752-1492
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